PUBLIC NOTICE

Town of Worth
Cook County, Illinois

Notice is hereby given to the residents of Worth Township that the REGULAR BOARD
MEETING of the Board of Trustees to be held on Thursday, September 26, 2024 at 6:00 P.M. at
the Worth Township Town Hall, 11601 S. Pulaski Road, Alsip, Illinois has been rescheduled.
The next scheduled board meeting will be September 25, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.

Posted this 5th day of September 2024

Eamon J. McMahon
Worth Township Clerk



